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WESTERN NORTH CAROLINA CONFERENCE LAY ORGANIZATION 

Website:  http://wncclay.org/ 
 

  

 

This issue of THE LAY EXPRESS is dedicated to the ministry of God’s servant, Reverend J. 
Bernard Wilder, the Presiding Elder of the Eastern District of the Western North Carolina 
Conference.  The comments and pictures, in this newsletter, has been compiled into a book and 
presented to Presiding Elder Wilder on May 17, 2018 at the WNCC Annual Conference held in 
Raleigh, North Carolina. 
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Who is that standing at 
the end of the line?   
Rev. J. Bernard Wilder 
 
Standing beside him is 
Rev. A. O. Carmichael. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Can you spot 
Presiding Elder Tyson 
Coble and Rev. Philip 
Cousin, Sr.? 
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Quarterly Conference at Living Waters AME Church (Raleigh, NC)~Rev. Allonia Holmes, Pastor 

 

 
WNCC Eastern District Heritage Tour – 2017 
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“YOU’VE BEEN FAITHFUL, YOU’VE 

BEEN TRUE, AND YOU’VE DONE 

ALL THAT YOU CAN DO AND FOR 

YOUR FAITHFULNESS, IT’S YOUR 

TIME. 

YOU APPLAUDED FOR THE REST. 

NOW IT’S YOUR TIME TO BE 

BLESSED, AND FOR YOUR 

FAITHFULNESS, IT’S YOUR TIME! 

YOU ENCOURAGED EVERYONE 

ELSE,  WHEN YOU NEEDED IT FOR 

YOURSELF AND FOR YOUR 

FAITHFULNESS,  IT’S YOUR TIME.” 

(Credit:   Luther Barnes) 

Again, Congratulations! 

To God be the Glory 

To God be the Glory, 

To God be the Glory, 

For the things He has done 

 Credit:  Andrae’ Crouch 
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Words of Thanks 

and 

Appreciation! 
 

The Western North Carolina Conference Lay Organization 

would like to thank everyone who contributed 

congratulatory messages and well-wishes to Presiding Elder 

J. Bernard Wilder for the compilation of the book presented 

to Elder Wilder as well as this newsletter. 

 
Special thanks to Reverend Phyllis Royal, Emma Devine, 

Sonia Barbre, Cynthia Vaughn, Niki Allen, Kenneth Woods, 

Ruth Youngblood, Dwyane Elam, and Shirley L. Smith for 

providing the pictures. 

 
With God, all things are possible! 

 
 
 

Angela Elam, WNCC Public Relations Volunteer  
Shontea Smith, WNCC Public Relations Volunteer 


